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To: Lyle Dean/To Your Health
From: Scott Flury/General Manager KZRM
Re: Testimonial

Good Morning Lyle,
Mark Karaffa of Los Alamos Medical Center asked me to drop you
a note concerning a recent telephone call that I received. It
concerns one of your "health tips" that you provide our audience
twice a day.

I wishI had more details but the call came in on my Rocky
Mountain Morning Show while Iwas on the air.
The individual.said he wanted to personally thankI .yle Dean, 1,0S
Alamos Medical Center and KZRM Radio for providing the health
news. He said there was one feature that mentioned some warning
signs. He said it was a "red flag" for him and he sought treatment.
He said this report you did probably saved his life. I am so sorry
that he did not give his name, nor the report. Ialso had a
telephone call from Ray Barron, owner of our local Alltel Phone
Store and he said he never misses the reports. He said they give
him real day to day.tips on leading a more healthful life.
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We air these reports at 7:20am and 8:20am. These are in the
middle of our morning show and we feel they are that important
for our audience that lives in a rural area.

Again, thank you for the professionalism and care that you put into
each report.
Sincerely,
A~
Scott Flury
KZRMGM


